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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

         

How are we in October already? The children have been continuing to work hard this week. I was 

proud of our Year 6 children who have been to Robinwood.  I know they all showed lots of courage 

to complete all of the challenges and they worked really well in their teams.  The adults (who are 

very tired!) had a fantastic trip and this was down to the Year 6 children having a brilliant 

attitude and enjoying every moment.  There were plenty of happy memories and the children 

should all feel proud of their achievements.  Take care and have a lovely weekend.  

Mr. Wilkinson 

 

Notices and Reminders: 

Photographs: The children will have 

their individual photograph taken on 

Thursday 24th October.  Siblings 

who attend the Junior School will also 

have a photograph taken together. 

 

Half-term: The children break up on 

Thursday 24th October (the Junior 

Hub will be open after school) and 

return on Monday 4th November.   

 

 

Parents/Carers Meetings –  

Save the Date 

 
• Parents/carers meetings will take 

place in school on Tuesday 19th 

November (3:30pm to 6:30pm) and 

Wednesday 20th November  
• (3:30pm – 4:30pm).  
•  
• This will be an opportunity for you to 

find out how your child(ren) have 

settled in and the progress they are 

making.  We would like you to bring 

your child to school with you so that 

the conversation is between you, your 

child and their teacher.   
•  
• A letter with more information will be 

sent out after the holiday. 

 

Infant Photographs 
 

We are aware that if your child has a sibling at the 

Infants, they might be late on Tuesday morning.  Please 

try to arrive at the Infants for 8:30am if they are 

having their photograph taken with their younger 

sibling(s). 

 

Book Fair 

The book fair will be open in school from Monday 7th 

October (after school) until Friday 11th October. 

The morning sessions are for our children only, between 

8:30am – 8:45am. Parents/carers are invited to the 

book fair after school until 3:45pm. 

You will be able to pay for books with cash or card. 

 

 

 

 

Maths Day – Friday 11th October 
 

Next Friday, all of the children are going to be taking 

part in a maths workshop focusing on shape. They will 

also be completing different maths activities. 

 

Manchester Bands and Bakes! 

On Wednesday 23rd October at 2pm, every class will 

be performing a song by a famous Manchester band. 

Also there is a baking competition (for children).  

More information can be found: 
download.asp (victoriaparkschool.co.uk) 

 

 

http://www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk/
https://www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=265&type=pdf

